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Brighton Islah and Muslim Welfare has been trying over the years to set up a 
structure that would support the Muslim and the wider community in Brighton 
and Hove, however this has proven quite challenging. 

Despite several attempts it has been difficult to move forward. We therefore had 
no income nor expenditures over the years as we did not think our charity had 
the foundation set up that is needed to apply for funding and to start our 
ambitious activities. 

With issues such as no strong infrastructure in place, communication, and 
networking to promote and embed the mediation set up has not been possible so
far. 

The Muslim community has been facing various challenges in the city over the 
past few years with the pandemic being a major contributing factor as well as 
other changes happening to Muslim organisations such as restructuring and 
management changes, we felt that the landscape has changed as such that we 
have to adapt and change to ensure we do provide the best service once it is up 
and running. 

We believe that the pandemic, that emphasised the inequalities the Muslim 
community face, has provided us with a turning point and a zeal from community
members to make sure Brighton Islah and Muslim Welfare’s vision can become 
reality.

We are now amending our aims and objectives in consultation with and with 
support of the Charity Commission. 


